April 30, 2023 — E-Vote for rescinding Annual Support Membership as discussed on April 27,
2023 board meeting.

Sent to: Peter Gillies, Carly Woods, Pam Ross, Judi Webb, Chris Harris

’ Vicki Carlan <vickiawakefield@gmail.com> sun,Apr30,831PM Y% &«
to Peter, Carly, Pam, Judi, Chris

Considering that the Centre Wakefield la Péche Foundation (Fund) was established in September 2022; and considering that charitable

receipts can now be issued in exchanged for donations (over $20) that are made to the CWLP through the fund;

I, Vicki Carlan, move that the CWLP terminate the ANNUAL SUPPORT MEMBERSHIP campaign/program, effective immediately.

Could someone please Second - (replying all)

And the rest vote by end of day (May 1st) by 6:00 p.m. (reply all)

thank you

Vote carried: 5 (for) 1 (against)



